YOUR SCHOOL LIBRARY NEEDS YOUR HELP!

Tight budgets are affecting many aspects of school funding, including your school’s library.

· The library budget has stayed the same the past three years *see Chart A
· The cost of material has increased every year * see Chart B

· Students have fewer books, periodicals and other resources to support their academic achievement

· Resources are more outdated as we’re limited in our ability to procure current materials  * see Chart 3

· Reduction in the level of information and services provided to the students

     The charts below offer a picture of where our school is compared to some national data.  The ‘Average Book Budget’ chart shows that our school’s budget has stayed the same over the last several years, and although the national data is not available for 2007 – 2009 it is clear that the earlier national figures are well over the amount our school is able to budget for books.
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   Over the past several years the average purchase cost of a book has increased from $19.25 in 1994 to $33.95 in 2009 clearly displaying the increased cost of materials.  With the budget amount staying the same this translates into less buying power, hence fewer resources.

     In addition, as mentioned above, the library’s print collection is becoming more and more outdated as noted in the chart below, particularly in Social Studies, an area where research is a significant part of the curriculum.  This lack of current resources impedes the student’s acquisition of information and skills necessary for their learning and academic achievement.
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     In addition it is important to keep in mind that the student population at our school has increased 33% over the past few years, stretching our budget even further.  In 2006 our school spent $4.20 per student on books and with the number of students increasing from 600 to 800 we currently are spending $3.12 per student.  Comparing these numbers to the national figure of $9.00 per student spending for books, we again see that our student’s educational needs are not being met.

HOW YOU CAN HELP

· Communicate your concerns to your school’s Principal, Superintendent and Board of Education

· Get involved – become a Friend of the Library* contact the Library Media Specialist to learn more
· Donate a book or money towards the purchase of a book – a    will be placed in the book to honor your contribution

· Join the PTO – develop fundraiser programs

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONCERN AND SUPPORT –

YOUR CHILDREN APPRECIATE IT!
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